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I cannot believe this is even being discussed for Oregon, since at least parts of 

Oregon have been taken over by homeless people, making public places that I have 

paid for with my tax dollars, no longer safe for use by citizens of Oregon. If you were 

to pass this insane proposed bill, it would create a shield that would allow homeless 

people basically free reign over our state. Please do not pass this bill. 


